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As a native Oregonian and voter of many years, I believe it is in the best interest of all 

Oregonians to oppose this Senate bill and continue access to voting by mail. In-

person voting limits opportunities for many citizens, particularly seniors and those in 

rural communities which would likely result in lower voter turnout. 


